
 

Alameda County  

Unincorporated Complete Count Committee (CCC) 

Workshop 2  

 

Date:   Wednesday, April 17, 2019 

Time:    2pm – 4pm  

Location:   Public Hearing Room  

224 W. Winton Ave. Hayward, CA 

 

 

Alameda County is preparing for the 2020 Census. The Unincorporated CCC is 

holding public meetings where we welcome the participation of interested 

members of the public, community leaders, representatives from community-

based organizations, schools, faith-based organizations and government 

agencies and departments. 

 

In Workshop 2, we will be identifying methods and opportunities for outreach in 

the unincorporated areas, including discussing which individuals and 

organizations the County should partner with and potentially contract with to 

deliver that outreach in the lead up to Census 2020. 

 

For more information about the role, functions and timeline for actions of the 

Unincorporated CCC, please contact Sandra.Rivera@acgov.org or 

Sophie.McGuinness@acgov.org 

 

To be included on the email list for updates in relation to the Unincorporated 

CCC, please contact Jessica.Valdez@acgov.org 
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